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Thank you for hosting the recent webinar.  I was impressed with Chris Beall's professionalism.

As noted by other attendees, I am in agreement that a full forensic audit is necessary, in order to
demonstrate to the Colorado citizens, that our election processes are truly the "gold standard".

The Cyber Symposium scheduled for August 10-12 is expected to be viewed by millions.  Cyber forensic
experts are expected to attend which will either validate or negate the findings that will be presented. 
We shall see.  I will watch for your input regarding Colorado outcomes that will be shown during the
symposium. 

Respectfully,
Brenda Zech


